
 
102 E. Holme Street          Norton, KS  67654          785-877-3351 

 
Thank you for your interest in joining the Norton County Hospital (NCH) Patient & 

Family Advisory Council (PFAC). Norton County Hospital and Medical Clinic are 

committed to creating a culture where patients and families are empowered to 

communicate with staff in a collaborative effort to promote education and change. With 

your input we may ensure that patient experiences are the best that we can provide. 

 

Eligibility 

1. Membership requires a term of one (1) year, with an opportunity to apply for 

additional years. 

2. Members must be able to commit to attending monthly council meetings and 

possibly participate on committees and/or projects (some of which require 

daytime hours).  Meetings are approximately one hour per month. 

 

If you are interested in this program, please complete the following application and 

submit it to the Patient & Family Advisory Council for review. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Gina Frack, CEO, PFAC Sponsor, 

gfrack@ntcohosp.com; or Melody DeWitt, mdewitt@ntcohosp.com, Risk Management 

& Quality Improvement, Tele: (785) 877-3351. 
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